
Introduction of New Summer Employees 
 
This summer we have three great staff members joining our team.  We are excited for them to 
by apart of the Extension Office and for you to see them in action this summer helping with 
Summer in the Park, Camps, and Fair. 
 
Madison Woodland- Home and Community Intern 

My name is Madison Woodland and I'm the home and community intern for the summer 
at the extension office!  I have lived in Nephi for most of my life! My parents are Brett and 
Jessica Woodland and I have two younger brothers Andrew and Hayden! In high school I was a 
four-year member of the Juab High School Provita. More recently I have been trying out new 
hobbies to fill my time. I graduated from Juab High School a year ago in the spring of 2021. 
Since then I have continued my education at Southern Utah University majoring in graphic 
design. As of now, I aspire to use my degree in marketing, designing business logos, and 
advertisements! My first year of classes have heavily focused on the elements and principles of 
design along with the basic functions of Adobe Photoshop, Indesign, and Illustrator.  This 
summer I am excited to apply what I have learned in school so far to this job! This internship at 
the Extension Office has already given me opportunities to grow my resume and I am excited to 
see what I will learn so I can use these experiences moving forward.  
 
Sydney Samuelson- Extension Program Assistant 

Hey everybody! I’m Sydney Samuelson and I’m the Extension Program Assistant at the 
Juab USU Extension office. This is my second summer in the office and I’m so excited to be 
back!  

 I graduated from Juab High School in 2021, and this last school year I attended 
Southern Utah University. I’m minoring in music with an emphasis on piano, and I’m not quite 
sure what I’m majoring in yet. I loved my year in Cedar City and I can’t wait to go back! I won’t 
be returning for a couple of years, however, as I’ll be leaving on a mission for the Church of 
Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints in the fall. I am currently (very anxiously) waiting for my call!
 Growing up in Mona, I was able to be involved in 4-H for all of elementary school. I loved 
4-H so much, and I’m glad I have the opportunity this summer to help kids have the same 
experience. 
 
Kaden Ercanbrack- 4-H Program Assistant 
 My name is Kaden Ercanbrack.  I am the second child of Brian and Jilean Ercanbrack. I 
am the 4H Program Assistant for the summer this year at the USU Extension Office. I just 
graduated from Juab High School. In high school I wrestled for Juab for 3 years. Two of those 
years I was a team captain. I am a 3-time runner up at state. I will be working here until August 
then I will be going to college. I will be attending Northern Michigan University. I will have the 
opportunity to wrestle for Northern Michigan University. I will be wrestling Greco Roman in 
college and hopefully get a spot on the US National Team. I am super excited to work with the 
4H program and the ladies that work here, especially Judy. I think we will get a lot done and 
have some good fun as well. I am excited to work with all the 4-H kids and do some fun summer 
activities with them. 
 
 
 


